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The letter introduces Nick Goodwin as CEO of HMCTS to our
partners across the criminal justice system. It provides an
update on the agency’s work and the latest position in Crown
and magistrates’ courts as the justice system recovers from
the impacts of coronavirus (COVID-19).

The annexed updates provide further information on a range
of measures and initiatives to support recovery, including:

progressing plans to deal with outstanding cases in the
criminal courts

reform programme progress
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